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   Ref :  37 / WBLLROA / 2022-23                             Date : Kolkata,  22nd March,  2023 

 

To 

The General Secretary 

Association of Land & Land Reforms Officers 

West Bengal 

                         

                                                   

                                                  Sub: Invitation to participate in the Mass Deputation program on 24.03.2023  

                    Dear friend,  

                       We heartily welcome your goodwill gesture whereby you responded positively to the 

informal call given to you from our end through WhatsApp. 

 Now we will like to formally invite you as an Association to participate in the protest movement to 

be organized by us on 24.03.2023 at the office premises of the Director of Land Record & Surveys  at 

Alipore, Kolkata and we will like you to share stage with us through representation.  

    Thanking you.                                                                                            

                                                                                                                       Yours faithfully,   

                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                               ( Sumit Mukherjee ) 

                                                                                                       General Secretary 

                                                            West Bengal Land & Land Reforms Officers’ Association          
                                                                   (Email id : wbllroa.80@gmail.com, Mobile : 8902296007) 
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